
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Thursday 5th September 2024 
 

Harvest Festival Donations – Friday 20th September 
 

       
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are looking forward to our Harvest celebrations in school on Friday 20th September. During 
our Harvest celebrations, the children will have a special assembly where we will learn about 
how Harvest is celebrated around the world. As a Gold Rights Respecting school, the children 
are aware of how we can all help ensure that everyone has access to healthy food through 
charitable work. 
 
This year, we will be making donations to our usual link at Harbour Place, as well as using some 
of the donated produce to help stock our school pantry, which all members of the school 
community can benefit from, within the school entrance.  
 
We would be very grateful if you would support the local community by donating fruit, 
vegetables, tinned and packet foods. 
 
If you are happy to, please can you send the donations by Friday 20th September. 
 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Mr Middleton 
Curriculum Lead 
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